
              

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH 
 Headteacher 

 
 Breadalbane Academy 

  ABERFELDY  PH15 2DU 
 Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464 

 Email     breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk 
 Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk 

 

Dear Parent /Carer 

 

S3 History of Medicine Trip to Edinburgh – Monday 13th November 

 

In History, pupils have been looking at the history of medicine. To add to theie experience we have organised a trip to 

Mary’s Kings Close and the Surgeons Hall in Edinburgh on Monday 13th November.  

 

A minibus has been organised by the school and will leave Breadalbane at 9.00am, returning to school between 

5:45pm/6.00pm, traffic dependent. Parents/carers will be responsible for arranging their child’s collection/transportation 

from Breadalbane on their return to school. 

 

The cost of this trip will be £20.00 per pupil, which covers entry to both attractions. Payment must be made via ParentPay 

by Friday 27th October and a payment item has been added to your child’s ParentPay account. We appreciate that the 

necessary cost of some school trips can present a financial challenge and we are keen to support pupils and their families 

by considering trip bursaries and payment plans where appropriate.  If you would like to discuss financial assistance for 

this trip, please contact the school office on 01887 822300 or email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk. Please note that failure to 

pay for the trip on the terms agreed in advance, may result in your child being removed from the trip.  

 

Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch and drink – no cans please. Packed lunches can be supplied by Tayside 

Contracts and paid for via ParentPay. Alternatively, pupils can bring along money to purchase lunch in Edinburgh. If your 

child is in receipt of Free School Meals, a packed lunch can be provided for the trip in place of the in-school lunch. If you 

would like to order a packed lunch, please complete the form here and return to the kitchen one week before the trip is 

due to take place. 

 

Full school uniform should be worn and a small rucksack is recommended for carrying personal belongings. 

 

This trip is covered by the Annual Consent Form completed at the beginning of the school year. If you have yet to return 

your completed form, please do so as soon as possible as this form, along with included photo permissions, covers not 

only this trip but any others your child may participate in throughout the school year.  If you have returned your form and 

there are any changes required, please contact the school by calling 01887 822300 or email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk.  

 

To confirm your child’s participation, or to withdraw consent for your child to take part in this trip, please email 

breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk by Monday 23rd October. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss Stewart 
Teacher of History 
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